Planning Board and Town Administrator
Town of Durham, NH 03824
June 12, 2019

Dear Mr. Selig, Chairman and Members,

We moved to Durham 25 years ago because we admired the fact that the
citizens and town leaders valued the historic resources and natural beauty of
their town and worked proactively to protect them, through designation of
scenic roads, conservation of land, and thoughtful zoning. we are hopeful
that the Planning Board will uphold that tradition, and not allow this assault on
the beauty of Durham Point Road to take place. To do so would mean that
the hard work of citizens to legally protect their environment is a sham and
can be overlooked when inconvenient. That is not how good government
works.

Sincerely,
Joan and Frank Graf

360 Durham Point Road
Durham, NH 03824



